Cedar Development Office Meetings: August 29

1.

Update on ticket sales for the Pickup: Ticket sales kickoff was at Riverboat Days in Yankton on Aug 15 and
16t. Joani also sold tickets at the Fly-in Breakfast. 400 tickets have been turned in to date. Dr. Hoesing will
finish contacting the sellers to thank them for supporting this effort. Our goal needed is 1,600 tickets sold.
Initial Meeting on the GALA Event: Joani and | met with the GALA decorating committee to discuss their
theme and reservation dates for the gym and stage areas.

Scissor Lift: Discussion on the purchase of the scissor lift. The cost is split between the Booster Club, Cedar
Catholic, Holy Trinity and the Development Office. The cost of the lift was $6,500. The lift is down at Jimmy
Anderson’s to be repainted.

Door Security: Dave Noecker updated the security system on the south entrance. The fob reader is installed
and he will work with Kristi to get the viewer and release button installed.

Elementary Monthly Checks: We will be issuing checks for the monthly budget support for the elementary
schools. There will be 10 checks for $10,000 to both Holy Trinity and East and West Catholic Schools. Cedar
Catholic will be issued their support on an as need basis to see how this new system of funding works.
Cedar Catholic Portal: We continue to work at updating and improving the Cedar Catholic Portal.

Charter Bus Account: We will be sending out letters to the supporters of the Cedar Catholic Charter Bus
account. This account was established to cover repairs and inspections needed throughout the school year.



